
August 26, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Tariff WN U-29, Natural Gas Service – WA Tax Adjustment Schedule 

Attached for electronic filing with the Commission is the following tariff sheet proposed to be 

effective October 1, 2024: 

Seventh Revision Sheet 158A Canceling   Sixth Revision Sheet 158A 

The purpose of this filing is to remove all references to the utility tax imposed on gross revenue 

from the sale of electricity within the City of Liberty Lake as specified by Ordinance No. 188B.  

All references in Section 4 to a tax rate of three percent (3%) shall be reduced to zero percent 

(0%); 

The proposed tariff sheet has deleted all references to the City of Liberty Lake and its ordinance 

as there is no longer a taxable amount being imposed upon Avista’s customers in the City of 

Liberty Lake. 

The Company requests that the Commission approve the proposed tariff changes included in this 

filing to be effective October 1, 2024.   

Questions or comments regarding this filing should be directed to Joe Miller at (509) 495-4546. 

Sincerely,  

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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